
Dear UGH Residents, 
  

[Update] Replacement of Entrance Turnstiles 
  

Referring to our previous email dated 13 June, this is an update of the 
captioned work.  Starting from 25 June 2024 (Tomorrow), temporary access 
control will be implemented at the South Tower G/F entrance while the 
existing turnstiles are being replaced.  Please use the temporary access 
control for entering and leaving the Halls. 
 
Moreover, residents are reminded to be careful while accessing the entrance 
and G/F lift lobby at the South Tower due to the uneven floor caused by the 
ongoing works.  During the work period, intermittent disturbances, such as 
noise, dirt and dust near the work areas are expected.  Residents are advised 
to stay away from the work areas and follow the instructions on site. 
  
If you have any questions on the above, please email 
accm_info@hkbu.edu.hk or call the ACCM hotline at 3411 2600.  
  
Thank you for your attention. 
  
  
Regards, 
Student Accommodation Section 
Office of Student Affairs 
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